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Austen (Wrens)
Archie (Robins)
Rose (Eagles) 

Jasmine (Jays) 
Amaanah (Robins)

Wednesday 15  Oct  Parent Drop-in 3.15-3.45pmth

Friday 17  Oct Parent Celebration Assembly 9.10,
followed by the parent/carer workshop, end of term 

th

Half term holiday
Mon 27  Oct INSET day school closedth

Term 2 begins Tuesday 28  Octth

Wednesday 29  Oct  Year 6 residential tripth

Tuesday 4  Nov New Year R Open Evening 5pm th

Wednesday 5  Nov New Year R Open Morning 10 am th

Thursday 6  Nov Cathedral Schools Year 6th

Monday 10  Nov Anti-bullying weekth

Tuesday 11  Nov Remembrance Service in church
KS2 only (parents welcome) 10.30 am

th

Tuesday 18  Nov Parent Consultations 3.30pm-7pmth

Thursday 20  Nov Parent Consultations 3.30pm-
7pm

th

Friday 28  Nov Parent Celebration Assembly 9.10,
followed by the parent/carer workshop

th

Tuesday 2  Dec Speedstacks competitionnd

Friday 5  Dec Christmas Fair (after school)th

Tuesday 9  Dec Gulbenkian Christmas concert th

STARS OF THE WEEK
Reader - Ivan (Hawks)
Writer - Georgia (Wrens)
Scientist -  Inigo (Owls)

Mathematician - Theo M (Robins)
Creative Artist - Ava H (Eagles) 

Sport KS2 - Rose (Eagles)
Sport KS1 - Olha (Owls)

Citizen of the week is Ollie in Hawks for being a super buddy in
Wrens. 

This week, our school community came together for our
Harvest Festival at the church, led by Rev T. We were

delighted to welcome so many families and friends who
joined us in this special occasion. Thank you for the

children’s generous harvest donations. 
We enjoyed beautiful music and joyful voices. Our choir
gave a wonderful performance, while the children from

Wrens, Jays, and Owls enchanted everyone by singing and
performing actions to a harvest song.

A special thank you goes to Richard Ansell, one of our
music teachers, for his piano accompaniment, and to Tim
Perrow, our TA, who supported the choir with his guitar.
Adding a reflective touch to the celebration, a group of

Year 6 children shared thoughtful prayers and narrated the
Bible story of Boaz’s kindness towards Ruth. 

Thank you to everyone who contributed to making this
Harvest Festival such a memorable and joyful occasion!

A Joyful Celebration at Our Harvest Festival

Celebrating European Languages Day at Barham!

At Barham, we feel incredibly fortunate to be
part of a vibrant community where so many
children and their families bring an array of

languages to our school. Our recent
Languages Assembly, led by Mrs Gooderham
—who is fluent in both Spanish and French

and champions Languages across the school
—was a wonderful event.

We sang to our Year 6 French penpals, who
joined us remotely all the way from France.
Then classes were treated to stories read in
different languages by some of our lovely

parents! This was a fantastic way for
everyone to hear and celebrate the sounds of
new languages. A huge thank you to all the

parents who made this possible!


